
 

To Parents of new admissions for the Academic Year 2020-2021 
 

All parents who have paid the registration amount and 

secured admission for your child for the Academic Year 

2020-2021 are requested to kindly send the attested 

leaving certificate without any delay by email to 

arabicsec-smchs@smgeducation.org. 

Please mentioned subject of the email in the format:  
“Leaving Certificate – Child Name – Applying for Year Group ___” 

 

Thank You 
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